Kindei‘garten
Registration Night

Thayne Elementary

Wednesday, May 9, 2018
5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

Please join us for an opportunity to visit your new school,

meet teachers, get bussing information, ask questions, get

immunized, and register for Kindergarten. Drop in at your
convenience during the open house.

New this year: The Lincoln County Public Health nurse will be here
and can provide immunizations during registration. More
information is on the back of this flyer.

1. Please bring your child’s immunization record and official state issued birth
certificate, as these are required for registration.

2. You will receive information for the online registration process. (Please email
your student’s name to me at swoolley@Icsd2.org with “Kindergarten
Registration” in the subject line, and I'll email you the link when the online
registration is available.)

3. Classroom placement will happen over the summer, and only when all student
registration requirements are met.

Please note:
e If you cannot attend, please contact Sharon Woolley, school secretary, to
schedule an appointment for your child’s registration.
e If your student will not be attending Thayne Elementary for the 2018-2019 school
year, please let us know.
e Contact Thayne Elementary at 307-885-2380 or email Sharon at
swoolley@Icsd2.org with any further questions.

Lincoln County School District #2




NURSE NOTES

Skyla Hamilton-Holderman, RN, BSN
Feel free to call with questions: 885-7110

Public Health in partnership with LCSD#2 is providing a kindergarten vaccination r——
clinic for your convenience at kindergarten registration. S

We will be offering the DTaP (Tetanus, Diphtheria, Pertussis), IPV (Polio), MMR
(Measles, Mumps, Rubella), and Varicella (chickenpox) vaccines, which are
required for entry into kindergarten. This clinic is a public service provided by
LCSD#2 and Lincoln County Public Health with vaccines provided by the Wyoming
Department of Health’s Vaccines for Children Program.

Vaccination is the safest and most effective way to protect your students from
many serious and potentially fatal diseases. To protect as many students as
possible, Lincoln County Public Health has scheduled an immunization clinic for:

Wednesday, May 9th: Thayne Elementary 5:00 - 7:00 p.m.

This clinic is in conjunction with KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION for the 2018-19 school year. We will have
Vaccine Information Statements, Notice of Privacy Practices and consent forms available. We can only

immunize properly if we have your child /children's previous immunization records, so please make
sure to have those with you. We accept most insurance (we are in network with Blue Cross Blue Shield,

Cigna, Medicaid, and United Healthcare - all others are considered out of network). Please bring your
insurance cards with you. The vaccine itself is free of charge; however, we do ask for an administration fee
of $20 per shot (even so, we do not turn anyone away because of inability to pay).

Please take advantage of this opportunity to get your kindergarten student's immunizations up to
date. If you have any questions, please call Lincoln County Public Heath at 885-9598. Thank you.




